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Dear Parents and Carers, 
The year six children have all settled into the routines well, working extremely hard - thrilled about the term ahead. 
This letter will outline some of the events occurring in the Summer term as the children prepare for the very exciting 
transition between Primary and Secondary school. 
 

SATs  
SATs will take place from Monday 14th May – Thursday 17th May. As you were informed in the meeting, 
please send your child in to school to arrive for the daily breakfast at 8.15, which is designed to give them a 
calm start to the day. SATs are very tiring so please ensure they have early nights and a restful weekend 
beforehand.  
 
School Journey  
This will take place on 25th June – 29th June. There will be another meeting on Friday 8th June at 9.00. 
Please continue to pay your instalments in the office. 
 
Trips  
We will be going on lots of fun trips after SATs. There will be another letter coming with all the dates, costs 
and permission slips. 
 
Reading at home and Library 
It is still really important that your child is reading daily, not only in preparation for SATs, but for secondary 
school. We will continue the reading challenge and to visit the library. 
 
PE 
Year 6 will continue to have PE sessions on a Monday and Friday. Please ensure your child wears the 
correct PE kit on those days.  
Clothing 
Now that summer is here and the days are getting warmer, please ensure your child wears suitable clothes 
– covered shoulders to avoid sunburn and sensible shoes they can run around in. 
 
Topic 
We shall be studying habitats, interdependence and adaptation and evolution for STEM. 
In English, we will be focussing on writing for a range of purposes and producing the Year 6 performance. 
In PHSE and STEM, later in the Summer Term, we will be looking at Changes. 
 
Here are some Home Learning suggestions for your child to do related to topic:  

 Visit the Natural History Museum 

 Create a life timeline to show their own changes over their lifetimes 

 Write an autobiography 

 Create a time-lapse diary either by doing regular observational drawings from the same view, or 
taking photos 

 Maths – we will send home problem solving activities 

 there are a range of activities for revising SPaG on the google classroom. 
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Please make time to check this with your child regularly to consolidate their school learning. 
 
 
 
 
Website www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  
We will place news items on the school website to keep you informed about learning taking place in Year 6 
and across the school.    
 
Punctuality 
School starts at 8:55am and finishes at 3:30pm. Attendance and punctuality is crucial, as continuous 
absence and lateness will result in your child missing important teacher instructions and learning.  
 
We are looking forward to a busy and exciting term with you and your children.  If you have any concerns 
or queries please feel free to make an appointment with us to discuss them. We will also be available: 
 
Marianne and Nabila - available on Tuesdays at 3:15pm on the line.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 

Marianne and Nabila 
Team Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
Timetable for SATs Week  
Breakfast will be provided at 8:15am each morning in the dining hall.  
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